
June 12 
Visual Arts Algonquin Trip Parent Informa-

tion Session 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

 

June 13 
Grade 9 EQAO Math Assessment  

(during math class) 

 

June 14 
Grade 9 EQAO Math Assessment  

(during math class) 

 

June 15 
AU Celebration 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 
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CONTACT US 
 

905-479-2787 
Attendance x 230 
Guidance  x 458 
Arts x 431 

unionville.hs@yrdsb.ca 
unionville.hs.yrdsb.ca 
 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Suelyn Cheong 
suelyn.cheong@yrdsb.ca 
 
VICE PRINCIPALS 
 

Sonya Borrell 
sonya.borrell@yrdsb.ca 
 

Krista Pummell 
krista.pummell@yrdsb.ca 
 
SUPERINTENDENT 
 

Peter Tse 
peter.tse@yrdsb.ca 
 
BOARD TRUSTEE 
 

Billy Pang 
billy.pang@yrdsb.ca 

Check out the latest school announcements by following us on twitter @UHSupdates 

June  16 
Last day of Grade 12 Classes 

 

Locker Clean-out Period 5 
 

Yearbook Distribution in the small gym  

during periods 2, 3, and 4  

(student ID required) 

 

 June 19 
Leadership Team Meeting 

EXAMS: Grade 12 Period 4  

 

June 20 
EXAMS: Period 5 

 

June  21 
EXAMS: Period 1 

 

 

June  22 
EXAMS: Period 2 

 

June  23 
EXAMS: Period 3 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S  

Thank you - Yesterday’s School 

Closure 
 

Thank you to all the UHS student 

body and staff for quickly exiting 

our facility yesterday.  We were 

concerned of a potential flood 

that could have occurred be-

cause of a split in one of our 

pipes.   Plumbers worked non-

stop last night to rectify this 

issue.  We are most grateful 

to Plant Services and the 

quick response of our care-

takers. 

Congratulations to Ms. Borrell 
 

A warm congratulations to vice principal 

Sonya Borrell who has been recently pro-

moted to the role of Principal at Langstaff 

H.S.  Ms. Borrell will commence her role in 

September 2017.  We all wish her a won-

derful transition, but will miss her presence 

in the 2017-2018 school year.  
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PA R E N T  B U L L E T I N  

UHS yearbooks have arrived!! Yearbook distribution will take place on Friday, June 

16 during Periods 2, 3, and 4 in the small gym. Students may pick up their yearbook 

during their lunch and/or spare. Students with period 1 or period 5 lunch will be 

accommodated via the main office. 

Yearbook Distribution June 16 

Graduation Ceremony Details 

Date:   Wednesday June 28, 2017 

Time:  6:30 pm 

Location: Le Parc  - 8432 Leslie St, Thornhill, ON L3T 7M6  
 

All gowns and tickets have been distributed. If you paid for grad and still have 

not picked up your gown, please go to the main office. Those of you who have requested an 

extra grad ticket will be notified the week of June 12th if you will receive one. Extra grad tickets 

are determined by lottery. 

Congratulations to our Valedictorian, Dina! 

 

 

Summer break is a great time for students to work on completing Community Involvement 

Hours.  Students are reminded that they must have their activity pre-approved prior to com-

pleting the activity.  Students may view the Community Involvement board outside the Guid-

ance office or meet with a Guidance counsellor to learn about volunteer opportunities. 

Community Involvement Hours 

Reminder: Parents are asked not to park in the area in the front of the school as it is a 

drop-off/pick-up zone and a fire lane.  Parked cars subject to receiving a warning let-

ter or ticket from a Bylaw officer. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Student Drop off/Pick up Zone 

AU Celebration previously postponed from June 8th, 2017 has been rescheduled to the evening 

of June 15th, 2017.  We look forward to seeing you all from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. at UHS. 

AU Celebration Rescheduled 



Paris, Provence & the French Riviera – 2018 

The Visual Arts and Modern Languages departments are planning an 

educational tour for March break 2018 to Paris, Provence and the 

French Riviera.  Students will choose between a visual arts focused 

itinerary and a French language focused itinerary where authentic 

activities will provide students with amazing opportunities to continue 

to develop their skills and see world famous breathtaking sights at the 

same time. 

Come to the information session especially for parents next Thursday, 

June 15th at 7:00 in the UHS Library.  A representative from the tour 

company (Explorica) will be available to answer questions. 

If you are interested but unable to attend, please email Peter Lansing 

(Head of Moderns) at peter.lansing@yrdsb.ca or Shane Clodd (Head of 

Visual Arts) at shane.clodd@yrdsb.ca   

 

mailto:peter.lansing@yrdsb.ca
mailto:shane.clodd@yrdsb.ca

